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Christ is Risen, Allelulia! It’s hard to believe this is our second Easter season in this pandemic. 
While we are saddened we still weren’t able to gather all together to celebrate the resurrection 
of our Lord, we are very thankful for the hard work being done at all the parishes to arrange 
drive-in and outdoor masses, while continuing to offer live-stream options, so we are able to 
still participate in this beautiful liturgical season.   
 
We are also grateful to our Campus Ministry team and Grade 11 students for putting together 
our Stations of the Cross service for Holy Thursday. The weather cooperated and the entire 
school was able to take part in the outdoor service and prepare for the Holy Triduum, which 
was truly a blessing.  

Our school masses will go ahead this week as well and students will be able to receive both the 
sacrament of reconciliation and communion as we head into Divine Mercy Sunday- another 
blessing! 

Speaking of blessings, the Phase III building project is progressing well. Drywall is mostly up, and 
painters are scheduled to start next week. While one should never make promises about 
construction (so we won't make any!), the plan is still to have Phase III open for the beginning of 
September. (See the side bar for a few photos and check our Facebook or Instagram pages for a 
timelapse video update of the project.) 

Registrations for returning students for the 2021/2022 school year are underway, but we are 
still accepting applications for new students and families. If you have been thinking about 
Catholic Education, or want to learn more about what life is really like at SJB, we encourage you 
to watch our virtual open house videos (www.stjohnbrebeuf.ca/openhouse) and then schedule 
a tour with our Principal. Come meet our school family and see how yours will fit right in! 

As always, we thank all of you for your support of SJB and of Catholic Education.  

Happy Easter! 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The new expansion gives us a new 

art room, music and drama room 

and four new general classooms! 
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THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS 

FOLLOW US FOR MORE NEWS, PHOTOS AND HIGHLIGHTS @STJOHNBREBEUF /SJBHIGHSCHOOL WWW.STJOHNBREBEUF.CA 
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